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Dates for our Diary 
6th June: St. Monica’s visit Y6 

7th June: Y5 Girls 7-a-side 

football (during school day) 

8th June: Years 3-5 visit to 

Museum of Science & Industry 

12th June:  Phonics screening 

begins 

12th June Y6 Gurdwara temple 

visit 

15th June: Years 1 & 2 visit to 

Lyme Park 

 

Tuesday & Thursday after-

school sports clubs are noted on 

the website calendar. 
 
 
 
 
 

In light of the events earlier this week in Manchester, 

we, as the family and community of St Michael’s, 

remember all those affected and involved.  We pray 

for all the families, friends and loved ones asking for 

Hope, Peace and Comfort at this very sad time.   
A Big Thank you  

Last Sunday those children who received their First Holy 

Communion celebrated together with their families and 

friends.  They attended  Sunday Mass, smiled for 

photographs and took part in a very delicious buffet!  A 

big thank you goes to all those involved in the 

preparation and planning – it was a very successful 

celebration!  The children would like to extend their 

appreciation to their family and friends,  Fr Chris,  all 

the Catechists, Parent Volunteers and Teachers who 

made their day so special! THANK YOU!! 

                             

As we come to the end of Summer 1 we wish you all a safe and 

peaceful Half Term week.  We all look forward to seeing you at 

8.55am on Monday 5th June, ready to begin the final Half term where 

more super learning will be taking place! 

 

 Star Pupils of this Week: 

N: Calum Masterson-Murton 

R: Kyran Duffy 

Y1: Dominik Misiura 

Y2: Sophia Collins 

Y3: Caolan McKenna 

Y4: Emer Kavanagh 

Y5: Joceline Oumble 

Y6: Liam O’Donnell 

 

This week Attendance is 96% 

Well done to Years 1 & 5 for being on time every day this week – 

0 Lates!  Keep up the good work.  It is important that children 

are ready to enter school at 8.55am to start the school day.  



Letters going home to be shared this week: 

All these letters are available on the website too! 

 PGL 2018 

 A polite reminder - Please could those parking to drop-off and collect children 

in the mornings and after school show consideration for the neighbouring 

houses – Thank you very much. 

Maths Challenge:    

    How many squares can you find?  

 

 

Punctuality in the morning 

Well done to all those children who are ‘in the line at 5 to 9’ when the bell goes!  

Please make sure that we are lining up smartly and safely when the bell goes!   

 

 Sports News 

 

Well done to all the Football 

team who played on Tuesday 

evening – Runners up in the 

Whitefield and Prestwich League. 


